
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am Mrs. Cynthia Carroll the wife of late Mr. Stephan Carroll, who was then chairman of 
the Commercial Farmers’ Union of Zimbabwe (CFU), I got your contact address, when I 
was searching for business opportunities in your country. 
 
During the current crisis against the opposition Political party/ farmers in Zimbabwe by 
supporters of our President Robert Mugabe to Claim all political positions and white 
owned farms in my Country, he ordered all the white farmers to surrender their farms to his 
party members and supporters, my husband was one of the political opposition and a big 
farmers in the Country, although a black indigene, the President’s supporters invaded my 
Husband’s farm raid, loot, burnt down everything and raped me in the process my husband 
was killed him, after the death of my husband, my only son (25 years of age) and I decided 
to move out of Zimbabwe to South Africa for safety. 
 
My husband and I had a Time deposit of Twenty Million United States Dollars in a Bank 
in Europe before he died and now we sought for Political asylum in South Africa. Due to 
our political status as refugees in South Africa, We cannot invest these funds here, my son 
has suggested and I agree that we have to invest the money overseas where my son can 
further his education, we have decided that I should contact any reliable overseas person, 
who would be our Investment Trustee in your Country,  if my proposal is considered 
assisting us to transfer and Invest this money to your country, we confidentially agree to 
offer you 30% of the total found, while 70% will be for our investment in your country 
with your assistance and directives as the fund manager. 
 
Finally, for the security and interest of this transaction, I want you to contact us via the 
below email address or telephone number for more details. 
 
Best Regards. 
 
Mrs. Cynthia Carroll 
 


